The University of Minnesota Academic Health Center students, faculty and staff
would like to invite you and your family
to a service to honor the Anatomy Bequest Program donors,

without whose donation our education would be incomplete.

Please join us on
Tuesday, November 11, 2014

at the Northrop Auditorium

84 Church Street SE, Minneapolis, Minnesota
Program begins at 7:00 pm; Reception to follow

&

Reservations for the service are not required.

However, we would strongly recommend that you RSVP with the Anatomy Bequest Program to arrange for
disability accommodations, particularly seating arrangements for those with mobility concerns.

RSVP for disability arrangements by Friday, November 7, 2014 by email
at bequest@umn.edu or by calling the RSVP line at 612-624-0921.

Please find the enclosed insert for parking information and directions to the Northrop Auditorium.



